
Hr. b irs. Charles ~·ouzoujiau 
51 Valentine Avenue 
iuntington. tfi 11743 

Dear Mr. & Hrs • .Kouzo jian» 

October 15~ 19o4 

We wish to express our appreciation for your generous onation 
of $500.0 given in r spouse to our 19ti4 Stewards' Program. 

Your support as a Steward of St. Vartan Armenian Cathedral and 
the Diocese will ensure the progress of their vital mission. 

The basis for our success is dependent upon the faith and commitment 
of our eople. Your immediate response to our needs is indeed recognized 
as an expression of t hose qualities which shall enable us to perform our 
tasks more effectively for the benefit of our beloved Armeniar. Cnurch 
and its people. 

Ofb:le again, WE: thank you for your gift 'WiliCJ.l Will help US tO preserve 
what generations of 1\rmenians in this country have worked so hard to 
build. Itl ad ition we shall also be prepared to meet the challenge of 
chan ing times with confidence and success. 

Encl. teceipt No. 1742 

FAS:v 

Respectfully yours, 

Frank Aval<ian Stoneson 
Director of Finance 


